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“M” 
Water and Sewer Will Serve 
Letter 



January 10, 2024 

Christopher Brown 
PM Design  
Project Manager 
2455 Bennett Valley Road, Suite A-102 
Santa Rosa, CA 95404 

RE: College Chevron 
111 Howell Mountain Road 
Angwin, CA  94508 

Dear Christopher: 

In reference to College Chevron, Angwin, CA: 
I am writing to confirm that Pacific Union College Water & Sewer System, which 
is licensed by the California State Water Resource Control Board, has provided 
sewer and water services to College Chevron since its original construction in 
1967, and will continue to do so for the foreseeable future.   

I would also like to confirm that the planned remodel of the College Chevron will 
not have any significant burden on the sewer and water facilities of Pacific Union 
College.  Pacific Union College has adequate resources of both water and sewer 
capacity to handle this expansion to our system. 

If you need more information, please feel free to contact me directly at 707- 965-
7150. 

Sincerely, 

Dale 

Dale Withers 
Facilities Director 
Pacific Union College 
205 Highland Oaks Drive 
Angwin, CA 94508 
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